

## **Worthington Owners Association Newsletter**

October 2020 Volume 20 Number 1



## Yard Decorations.

The WOA will be reviewing yard displays for the two best holiday decorations for 2020. As in the past, there will be a winner for best Halloween decorations in October and a winner for the best Christmas decorations in December. Winners will receive \$100 gift card. We encourage everyone to participate.



## WOA Board of Directors for 2020

In 2020, The WOA had three board members to resign. The remaining board members filled the vacant positions with people who had expressed interest in serving on the board during the election at November 2019 board meeting. Our Current board members are as follows:

President: Kenneth Pearson (kennethpearson.woa@gmail.com)

Vice President: Jerrald Simpson (jerraldsimpson.woa@gmail.com)

Secretary: Anneliese Snider (anneliesesnider.woa@gmail.com)

Treasurer: James Mooneyham (jamesmooneyham.woa@gmail.com)

Special Projects: Sharon Williams (sharonrwilliams.woa@gmail.com)

Bookkeeper / Administrator: Joe Pickler

The WOA Board can be contacted by phone at (662) 426-6764

Or Email us at woasouthaven@gmail.com



Election of 2021 board members will be on Tuesday November 17, 2020 at the Holiday Inn Central (280 Marathon Way, Southaven, MS). The meeting will begin at 6:00 PM.

All members in good standing are encouraged to come to the meeting, vote, and participate in decisions effecting the future of Worthington Owners Association.

Remember to pick up newspapers, phonebooks, etc. from driveways. Trash bins can be put out on Wednesday afternoons and returned the day of trash pick up. Please put any rubbish, yard debris, or other trash items on the curb Wednesday afternoon to be picked up on Thursdays.



## Remaining Holiday Trash Schedule

- November 26th: Thanksgiving Day- Regular pick-up Monday-Wednesday, Thursday & Friday will run 1 day behind.
- December 25th: Christmas Day- Regular pick-up Monday Thursday, Friday will run 1 day behind.

2021 dues will remain \$150.00. No payments will be accepted before January 1, 2021. Current acceptable payment methods will be a check or money order mailed to Worthington Owners Association, P.O. Box 1504, Southaven, MS 38671. The board is looking into electronic payment method. Dues must be postmarked or received by March 15, 2021 to avoid late fees.

Visit our website for information on our neighborhood.

www.woasouthaven.org (Updates coming soon)

Join our new Facebook group
Worthington Owners Association Southaven, MS